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I am 100% against the ban of firearms within 100 YARDS of a Charles County Government building! Do you have any
idea how many small businesses and homes that are within 100 yards of a Charles County government owned
building?! 100 yards is the length of a football field! I am a small business owner in the town of La Plata, and I often
leave my shop at night in the dark, and walk to my car by the railroad tracks alone. If you pass this and allow fire
arms to be banned within 100 yards of Charles county government owned building, I would not be able to carry my
firearm on me to protect myself, even if I have all of the proper training and permits to do so. What bothers me
most is that you, the Charles County commissioners, will still be allowed to carry firearms to protect yourselves!
Why is your life more important than mine? More important than the lady down the street who lives home alone?
More important than a business owner across the street? Are you going to come to my business and walk me out
and protect me with your fire arm? I bet not. The law abiding citizens of Charles county who have proper training
and all the proper firearms permits are not the problem. The people we are trying to protect ourselves from , who
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don’t care about the law and who are getting arrested and released within 24 hours, are the problem. Do not take
away my constitutional right to protect myself and tell me that my life is not as important as yours.
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